
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 

REPORT ON INDUSTRIAL VISIT 

2018 - 2019 

     The Department of Mathematics(Aided) arranged an industrial visit 

on 30.09.2018 and 1.10.2018. Totally 56 students from III B.Sc Mathematics and                      

II M.Sc Mathematics accompanied by two staff members visited  HAL, Bangalore 

and  Visvesvaraya Science Museum. 

.  The Museum is equipped with the mathematical models which 

encourages the students to understand applications of forces and working of 

various dynamical systems. 

 

 

 

HAL, Bangalore 

 



 

Visvesvaraya Science Museum 


